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CURRICULUM REVIEW AND DEVELOPMENT 
 
The Board of Education shall direct a continuing evaluation of the curriculum as part of a 
program of instructional improvement. 
 
The principal shall involve the teaching staff and others as appropriate in a systematic 
evaluation of the curriculum.  Each area will be reviewed at least once every five (5) years 
for appropriateness and, when necessary, modified to reflect changes which evolve from 
research, local, state, and/or federal mandates.  Outside consultants may be used to assist 
in this process. 
 
The principal shall make recommendations to the superintendent as to any curriculum 
changes or modifications.  The superintendent will then make recommendations for action 
by the Board of Education. 
 
The Board of Education may invite teachers or others to discuss the curriculum with them. 


